
Notification of Minor Work-KLO Bridge Replacement

Canadian Navigable Waters Act 

Notice of work over Mission Creek  

The City of Kelowna hereby gives notice that a submission has 
been added to the Common Project Search (online registry) 
pursuant to the Canadian Navigable Waters Act described herein 
and its description. 

Pursuant to paragraph 4(1) of the said Act, has deposited a 
notification of a minor work in accordance with the requirements 
set out on the External Submission Site, on the online Common 
Project Search Registry (http://cps.canada.ca/) and under registry 
number 11318, a description of the following work: Replacement 
of the K.L.O Bridge with a new clear span bridge crossing over 
Mission Creek just north (upstream) of the existing bridge in the 
City of Kelowna near the intersection of K.L.O Road and Spiers 
Road.

Posted at Kelowna, BC this Wednesday September 4, 2024. 

City of Kelowna


